
 
 

 

 
  

 
 
 

March 23, 2018 
 

 
 
Dr. Donald Wall, Ph.D. 
Director, Nuclear Radiation Center 
Washington State University 
P. O. Box 641300 
Pullman, WA 99164-1300 
 
SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM APPROVAL FOR 

RADIOACTIVE MATERIAL PACKAGES NO. 0945, REVISION 0 
 
Dear Dr. Wall: 
 
As requested in your letter dated January 10, 2018, Quality Assurance (QA) Program Approval 
No. 0945, Revision 0, is hereby terminated.  Your general license under Title 10 of the Code of 
Federal Regulations (10 CFR) Part 71, Subpart C, to transport licensed material and your 
registration as a user of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission approved packagings under 
10 CFR 71.17(c)(3) are also terminated.  Therefore, you are no longer authorized to procure, 
maintain, repair, or use radioactive material packagings under 10 CFR Part 71. 
 
If you wish to have your QA program approved in the future, please submit a request in writing, 
along with a description of your QA program, in accordance with the requirements of Subpart H 
of 10 CFR Part 71.  
 
Please note that records required by 10 CFR 71.91 and 71.135 are to be retained for a period of 
three years. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 301-415-7399 or Jeremy Tapp at  
301-415-8047. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
        /RA/ 
       
      Meraj Rahimi, Acting Chief 
      Inspections and Operations Branch 
      Division of Spent Fuel Management 
      Office of Nuclear Material Safety 

  and Safeguards 
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